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About NBEO — Established in 1951, NBEO is an independent, non-governmental, non-profit organization whose examinations are universally 

accepted for optometric licensure in the United States and accepted internationally. NBEO’s mission is to serve the public and profession of 

optometry by developing, administering, scoring, and reporting results of valid examinations that assess competence.  

 

 

 

COVID-19 HEALTH & SAFETY UPDATE:  
Additional Part II Testing in November - December 

 
Released: August 18, 2020 

 
 

NBEO would like to inform you that we have worked with Pearson VUE to extend the dates 

available for the targeted Part II PAM examination. This examination will be available from 

November 30 – December 3, 2020. The stand-alone TMOD will be offered on December 3, 2020. 

These extended dates will become available tomorrow, August 19 within Pearson VUE’s website 

for seat selection. As a reminder, registration for the Part II PAM/TMOD examination is currently 

open. You are encouraged to register and select your seat at a Pearson Professional Center as 

soon as possible. 

 

Additionally, registration for the March 16 – 19, 2021 Part I ABS examination opened today. 

Candidates are encouraged to register and select seats as soon as possible. 

 

If you have any questions, please click here to contact NBEO. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://home.pearsonvue.com/
mailto:nbeo@optometry.org

